Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2012 2:37 PM

To: 'Steve Carter'

Subject: RE: Olympic Station., 1436 Grant Avenue, San Lorenzo (Case #R)373)
Steven,

I’ll need more time to review them than the standard 60 days (due 12/7 per our acceptance stamp) due to multiple requests
for closure for low priority sites. The LTCP effectively requires we prioritize low threat sites over sites that might need
quicker responses, rather than getting worked into the lineup more slowly. Hopefully a temporary situation as the low
threat sites get closed.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Steve Carter [mailto:scarter@stratusinc.net]

Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2012 1:58 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Olympic Station., 1436 Grant Avenue, San Lorenzo (Case #R)373)

Hi Mark. I’'m following up on the review status of our Corrective Action Plan (submitted 10/5/12) for the
former Olympic Station in San Lorenzo. Can you give me a status on your review of the document?

Stephen J. Carter, P.G.
Stratus Environmental, Inc.

(530) 676-6008 direct
(916) 813-3778 mobile
scarter@stratusinc.net
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